Thames View Infants





Paul Jordan **Headteacher**

Rosa Corcoran-Jones Deputy Headteacher

Adam Dobson

Deputy Headteacher





Dear Parent / Carer;

2025 – World Down Syndrome Day – Lots of Socks!

It's World Down Syndrome Day on Friday 21st March.

World Syndrome Day is a global awareness day which has been officially observed by the United Nations since 2012.

All over the world, events are held to amplify the voices of people who have Down's syndrome, highlighting their vital role in our communities and calling for their full participation in anything that affects their lives.

The theme this year is #lotsofsocks. The idea is that we all – adults and children - wear odd socks / colourful socks on 21st March in order to observe this important day here at TVI.

So on 21st March please send your children into school wearing bright / odd / colourful socks....don't forget to Tweet pictures using the hashtags #lotsofsocks #worldsyndromeday and tag us in too....@TVInfants...we look forward to seeing lots of colourful, odd socks!

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*















